
  

  

 

     
     

         
     

      
   

   
 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Mary Jo Grismer <mjgrismer@fsbroscoe.com>
Tuesday, July 18, 2023 4:30 PM
Comments 

Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk 
Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93) 

Importance: High 

Mr. James P. Sheesley  
Assistant Executive Secretary  
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93  
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Mr. Sheesley: 

I strongly support the proposed FDIC rule and its community bank exemption.  There is no way community 
banks should be on the hook for the irresponsible actions of the larger, riskier institutions.  Maybe, if they have 
to be responsible for their actions, they will be learn to act responsibly in the first place. 

Sincerely 

Mary Jo Grismer 
President & CEO 
First State Bank of Roscoe 
PO Box 227 
Roscoe, SD 57471 
Phone: 605‐287‐4451 
Fax: 605‐287‐4460 
mjgrismer@fsbroscoe.com 

1 

mailto:mjgrismer@fsbroscoe.com



